Lugenfalle Thriller Promise Falls 3
When somebody should go to the ebook stores, search commencement by shop, shelf
by shelf, it is essentially problematic. This is why we offer the ebook
compilations in this website. It will totally ease you to look guide lugenfalle
thriller promise falls 3 as you such as.
By searching the title, publisher, or authors of guide you really want, you can
discover them rapidly. In the house, workplace, or perhaps in your method can
be every best area within net connections. If you strive for to download and
install the lugenfalle thriller promise falls 3, it is totally simple then,
previously currently we extend the member to purchase and make bargains to
download and install lugenfalle thriller promise falls 3 correspondingly
simple!

A Field of Darkness Cornelia Read 2007-07-11 Madeline Dare would be the first
to tell you her money is so old there's none left. A former socialite from an
aristocratic family in decline, Maddie is a tough-talking, would-be journalist
exiled to the rust belt of upstate New York. Her prospects for changing her
dreary lifestyle seem dim--until a set of dog tags found at a decades-old
murder site is linked to her family. Shocked into action, Maddie embarks on a
search that takes her from the derelict smokestacks of Syracuse to the posh
mansions of Long Island's Gold Coast. But instead of the warm refuge of home,
this prodigal daughter soon uncovers dark, sinister secrets that will violently
challenge everything she believes in and holds dear.
Out of the Deep I Cry Julia Spencer-Fleming 2007-04-01 Award winning author
Julia Spencer-Fleming does it again in this third mystery featuring Rev. Clare
Fergusson and Sheriff Russ Van Alstyne in the small town of Millers Kill, N.Y.
As the small town's gossip increasingly speculates about the Rev.'s ambigous
relationship with the married Sheriff, a more urgent problem is the
disappearance of the doctor of Millers Kill's free clinic, a town institution
with roots in events from the 20s and 30s. Digging into the roots of these
disturbing happenings, Russ and Clare find that painful events from the town's
past can still roil the peace of Millers Kill. Out of the Deep I Cry is a 2005
Edgar Award Nominee for Best Novel.
No Safe House Linwood Barclay 2014-08-05 #1 international bestselling author
Linwood Barclay delivers a sequel to No Time for Goodbye--an electrifying novel
of suspense in which a family's troubled past is about to return in more ways
than one. And this time, they may not be able to escape. . . Seven years ago,
Terry Archer and his family experienced a horrific ordeal that nearly cost them
their lives. Today, the echoes of that night are still haunting them. Terry's
wife, Cynthia, is living separate from her husband and daughter after her own
personal demons threatened to permanently ruin her relationship with them.
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Their daughter, Grace, is rebelling against her parents' needless
overprotection. Terry is just trying to keep his family together. And the
entire town is reeling from the senseless murder of a local retired couple. But
when Grace follows her delinquent boyfriend into a strange house, the Archers
must do more than stay together. They must stay alive. Because now they have
all been unwillingly drawn into the shadowy depths of their idyllic hometown.
There, they will be reconnected with the man who saved their lives seven years
ago, but who remains a ruthless, unrepentant criminal. The Archers will learn
that there are some things people value much more than money, and some people
who will do anything to get it. Caught in a labyrinth between family loyalty
and ultimate betrayal, Terry must find a way to extricate his family from a
lethal situation. All he knows is that survival might mean doing the
unthinkable. . .
City of Light Lauren Belfer 2010-09-01 A NEW YORK TIMES NOTABLE BOOK It is 1901
and Buffalo, New York, stands at the center of the nation's attention as a
place of immense wealth and sophistication. The massive hydroelectric power
development at nearby Niagara Falls and the grand Pan-American Exposition
promise to bring the Great Lakes “city of light” even more repute. Against this
rich historical backdrop lives Louisa Barrett, the attractive, articulate
headmistress of the Macaulay School for Girls. Protected by its powerful allmale board, “Miss Barrett” is treated as an equal by the men who control the
life of the city. Lulled by her unique relationship with these titans of
business, Louisa feels secure in her position, until a mysterious death at the
power plant triggers a sequence of events that forces her to return to a past
she has struggled to conceal, and to question everything and everyone she holds
dear. Both observer and participant, Louisa Barrett guides the reader through
the culture and conflicts of a time and place where immigrant factory workers
and nature conservationists protest violently against industrialists, where
presidents broker politics, where wealthy “Negroes” fight for recognition and
equality, and where women struggle to thrive in a system that allows them
little freedom. Wrought with remarkable depth and intelligence, City of Light
remains a work completely of its own era, and of ours as well. A stirring
literary accomplishment, Lauren Belfer's first novel marks the debut of a fresh
voice for the new millennium and heralds a major publishing event.
Death in the Family Tessa Wegert 2020-02-18 A storm-struck island. A bloodsoaked bed. A missing man. In this captivating mystery that's perfect for fans
of Knives Out, Senior Investigator Shana Merchant discovers that murder is a
family affair. Thirteen months ago, former NYPD detective Shana Merchant barely
survived being abducted by a serial killer. Now hoping to leave grisly murder
cases behind, she's taken a job in her fiancé's sleepy hometown in the Thousand
Islands region of Upstate New York. But as a nor'easter bears down on her new
territory, Shana and fellow investigator Tim Wellington receive a call about a
man missing on a private island. Shana and Tim travel to the isolated island
owned by the wealthy Sinclair family to question the witnesses. They arrive to
find blood on the scene and a house full of Sinclair family and friends on
edge. While Tim guesses they're dealing with a runaway case, Shana is convinced
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that they have a murder on their hands. As the gale intensifies outside, she
starts conducting interviews and discovers the Sinclairs and their guests are
crawling with dark and dangerous secrets. Trapped on the island by the raging
storm with only Tim whose reliability is thrown into question, the increasingly
restless suspects, and her own trauma-fueled flashbacks for company, Shana will
have to trust the one person her abduction destroyed her faith in—herself. But
time is ticking down, because if Shana's right, a killer is in their midst and
as the pressure mounts, so do the odds that they'll strike again.
Parting Shot Linwood Barclay 2017-10-31 From New York Times and #1
international bestselling author Linwood Barclay comes a new, standalone
blockbuster thriller that spins off from the events of the explosive Promise
Falls trilogy. If you made a mistake that took someone's life, you'd remember
it . . . wouldn't you? After a tragedy rocks the community of Promise Falls,
Cal Weaver is asked to investigate the threats being made to the accused's
family. He's heard all about it on the news: the young man who drank too much,
stole a Porsche and killed a girl, and who claimed afterwards not to remember a
single thing. The whole town is outraged that he got off lightly, but for
reasons Cal can't explain, he accepts the job. Then Cal finds himself caught up
in a vicious revenge plot, chasing someone set on delivering retribution. In
Cal's experience, it's only ever a matter of time before threats turn into
action. . . . A gripping thriller packed with scandal, from the master of the
twist you never saw coming.
Kiss Her Goodbye Wendy Corsi Staub 2008-03-01 In the upper-class neighborhood
of Woodsbridge, New York, teenage girls are disappearing, and Kathleen Carmody,
who has just moved to this supposedly safe haven to hide from a violent past,
will do anything to protect her daughter. Reissue.
The Twenty-Three Linwood Barclay 2016-11-01 From New York Times and #1
international bestselling author Linwood Barclay comes the jaw-dropping finale
of the Promise Falls Trilogy. It’s May 23, and small town Promise Falls finds
itself in the midst of a full-blown catastrophe with dozens dead from a flulike virus. Investigator Cal Weaver quickly zeros in on mass poisoning and a
tainted water supply. Meanwhile, a college student has been murdered, and
Detective Barry Duckworth recognizes a killer’s handiwork from the unsolved
homicides of two women in town. Suddenly, the strange events from the last
month start to add up….Bloody mannequins in car “23” of an abandoned Ferris
wheel…a fiery, out-of-control bus with “23” on the back…“23” on the hoodie of a
man accused of assault. The motive for hurting the people of this town points
to the number 23—and working out why will bring Duckworth closer to death than
ever before.
Cover of Snow Jenny Milchman 2013-01-15 WINNER OF THE MARY HIGGINS CLARK AWARD
Jenny Milchman’s Cover of Snow is a remarkable debut, a gripping tale of
suspense in the tradition of Gillian Flynn, Chris Bohjalian, and Nancy Pickard.
Waking up one wintry morning in her old farmhouse nestled in the Adirondack
Mountains of New York, Nora Hamilton instantly knows that something is wrong.
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When her fog of sleep clears, she finds her world is suddenly, irretrievably
shattered: Her husband, Brendan, has committed suicide. The first few hours
following Nora’s devastating discovery pass for her in a blur of numbness and
disbelief. Then, a disturbing awareness slowly settles in: Brendan left no note
and gave no indication that he was contemplating taking his own life. Why would
a rock-solid police officer with unwavering affection for his wife, job, and
quaint hometown suddenly choose to end it all? Having spent a lifetime avoiding
hard truths, Nora must now start facing them. Unraveling her late husband’s
final days, Nora searches for an explanation—but finds a bewildering resistance
from Brendan’s best friend and partner, his fellow police officers, and his
brittle mother. It quickly becomes clear to Nora that she is asking questions
no one wants to answer. For beneath the soft cover of snow lies a powerful
conspiracy that will stop at nothing to keep its presence unknown . . . and its
darkest secrets hidden. Praise for Cover of Snow “Well-defined characters take
us on an emotional roller-coaster ride through the darkest night, with blinding
twists and occasionally fatal turns. This is a richly woven story that not only
looks at the devastating effects of suicide but also examines life in a small
town and explores the complexity of marriage. Fans of Nancy Pickard, Margaret
Maron, and C. J. Box will be delighted to find this new author.”—Booklist
(starred review) “Milchman reveals an intimate knowledge of the psychology of
grief, along with a painterly gift for converting frozen feelings into scenes
of a forbidding winter landscape.”—The New York Times “Milchman makes [readers]
feel the chill right down to their bones and casts a particularly effective
mood in this stylish thriller.”—Kirkus Reviews “Milchman tackles small-town
angst where evil can simmer under the surface with a breathless energy and a
feel for realistic characters.”—The Seattle Times “The plot unfolds at an
excellent clip . . . ultimately rushing headlong to a series of startling
revelations.”—San Francisco Journal of Books “Milchman expertly conveys Nora’s
grief in a way that will warm hearts even in the dead of a Wedeskyull
winter.”—Publishers Weekly (starred review)
The Midnight Road Tom Piccirilli 2007-06-26 From the moment he saw the girl in
the snowstorm, Flynn had less than an hour to live. But he’ll remember his last
fifty minutes long after he’s dead. As an investigator for Suffolk County Child
Protective Services, Flynn has seen more than his share of misery, but nothing
could prepare him for the nightmare inside the Shepards’ million-dollar Long
Island home. In less than an hour, that nightmare will send him plunging into a
frozen harbor—and awaken him to a reality even more terrifying. They’ve
nicknamed Flynn “The Miracle Man” because few have ever been resuscitated after
being dead so long. But a determined homicide detective and a beautiful,
inquisitive reporter have questions about what really happened at the Shepard
house—and why the people around Flynn are suddenly being murdered. Flynn has
questions of his own, especially when one of the victims dies while handing him
a note: THIS IS ALL YOUR FAULT. Flynn has returned from the Midnight Road—and
someone wants to send him back.
All Mortal Flesh Julia Spencer-Fleming 2008-03-04 Having long concealed his
feelings for the Reverend Clare Fergusson, Police Chief Russ van Alstyne is
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stunned when he becomes the prime suspect in the murder of his wife and risks
everything in his investigation to find the real culprit before it is too late.
Reprint.
The Heat of Lies Jonathan Stone 2007-04-01 Young, beautiful, police detective
Julian Palmer is growing up. Just a few years out of the New York Police
Academy, she's earning her stripes fast. Julian has solved high profile murder
cases, and been promoted to Lieutenant upstate Troy, New York. But her latest
case has her baffled. She's tracking the killer of a respected husband and
father. With no suspects, a family hungry for answers, and the press breathing
down her neck, Julian is desperate and in over her head. That's when Julian
gets an unlikely visitor: her one time mentor and the first man she arrested
for murder, former police Chief Winston "The Bear" Edwards. Once famed for his
physical immensity and unmatched detective skills, Edwards is now a shadow of
his former self. He's managed to escape a life in prison, but emerged a beaten
man with no family and nowhere to turn. The only thing he has left is his
brilliant police mind. Now the one time mentor has returned to his former
student, looking for a shot at redemption, and a reason for living. Despite
Julian's mistrust and fear of Edwards, the young Lieutenant knows he's still a
gifted detective and cautiously brings him in on this seemingly unsolvable
case. Working side by side with a man who once tried to kill her, Julian gets
drawn deep into the murder investigation-and into the mind of the murder
victim's young daughter. The girl forces Julian to confront once again the
bizarre events surrounding the decade old murder of her own father. Taut, edgy
and utterly unpredictable, The Heat of Lies will shock and scare you and keep
you turning the pages long into the night. Jonathan Stone is widely praised as
one of today's top thriller writers. Stone knows the importance of character,
the significance of nuance, and folly of cliché. This is his second, and most
riveting novel.
Never Look Away Linwood Barclay 2010-03-02 Linwood Barclay is back with more
unexpected twists and superb characters in a spine-tingling, mesmerizing
thriller about a husband whose wife disappears, along with everything he
thought he knew about their life together. David Harwood, a reporter in Promise
Falls, New York, is stressed out. The newspaper he works for is outsourcing
jobs to India, he can't get a solid lead on the corrupt for-profit prison
moving to town, and his wife, Jan, is struggling with a bout of depression. As
a much-needed break, David and Jan decide to take their four-year-old son,
Ethan, to a local amusement park for a day of ice cream, rollercoasters, and
carefree fun. But revelry is quickly replaced by panic when, within an hour of
arriving at the park, Ethan goes missing. Though he is soon found, panic
escalates to full-blown terror when Jan suddenly disappears. Confused and
worried, David finds himself desperately searching for any clue that could lead
him to his wife - even if it means unraveling a tangle of lies and deception
that become more complicated at every turn.
The Drowning Tree Carol Goodman 2004-06-29 Artfully imagined, intricately
detailed, eerily poignant: these are the outstanding features of Carol
lugenfalle-thriller-promise-falls-3

5/14

Downloaded from avenza-dev.avenza.com
on December 7, 2022 by guest

Goodman’s literary thrillers. She is part novelist, part craftsman—and The
Drowning Tree is her newest masterpiece. Juno McKay intended to avoid the
nearby campus of her alma mater during her fifteenth reunion weekend, but she
just can’t turn down the chance to see her longtime friend, Christine Webb,
speak at the Penrose College library. Though Juno cringes at the inevitable
talk of the pregnancy that kept her from graduating, and of her husband, Neil
Buchwald, who ended up in a mental hospital only two years after their wedding,
Juno endures the gossip for her friend’s sake. Christine’s lecture sends
shockwaves through the rapt crowd when she reveals little-known details about
the lives of two sisters, Eugenie and Clare—members of the powerful and
influential family whose name the college bears. Christine’s revelation throws
shadows of betrayal, lust, and insanity onto the family’s distinguished facade.
But after the lecture, Christine seems distant, uneasy, and sad. The next day,
she disappears. Juno immediately suspects a connection to her friend’s shocking
speech. Although painfully reminded of her own experience with Neil’s mental
illness, Juno nevertheless peels away the layers of secrets and madness that
surround the Penrose dynasty. She fears that Christine discovered something
damning about them, perhaps even something worth killing for. And Juno is
determined to find it—for herself, for her friend, and for her long-lost
husband.
Beach Road James Patterson 2006-05-01 Dark mysteries come to East Hampton while
a struggling lawyer fights to save his friend from being framed for a triple
murder. Montauk lawyer Tom Dunleavy's client list is woefully small-occasional
real estate closings barely keep him in paper clips. So when he is hired to
defend a local man accused in a triple murder in East Hampton, he knows that he
has found the case of his lifetime. The crime turns the glittering playground
for the super-rich into a blazing inferno. Dunleavy's client is a local hero,
but he knows the case rests on money, deception, and forbidden desires. His
client will be framed-unless he can find the key to the case. When Dunleavy is
joined by his former flame, the savvy and well-connected attorney, Kate
Costello, he believes he has a chance. But payback is a bitch, especially from
the rich. The violent retaliations of billionaires threatened by his
investigation exceed anything Dunleavy has ever seen. With the entire nation's
eyes on him in a new Trial of the Century, Dunleavy orchestrates a series of
revelations that lead to a stunning outcome-and the truth is wilder than
anything he ever imagined.
The Lake of Dead Languages Carol Goodman 2005-12-27 “A gothic and elegant pageturner.”—The Boston Globe Twenty years ago, Jane Hudson fled the Heart Lake
School for Girls in the Adirondacks after a terrible tragedy. The week before
her graduation, in that sheltered wonderland, three lives were taken, all
victims of suicide. Only Jane was left to carry the burden of a mystery that
has stayed hidden in the depths of Heart Lake for more than two decades. Now
Jane has returned to the school as a Latin teacher, recently separated and
hoping to make a fresh start with her young daughter. But ominous messages from
the past dredge up forgotten memories. And young, troubled girls are beginning
to die again–as piece by piece the shattering truth slowly floats to the
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surface. . . .
Never Saw It Coming Linwood Barclay 2012-08-07 Keisha Ceylon is a psychic. At
least, that's what she tells people. She watches the news for stories of
missing people, then waits a few days and goes to see the family. She tells
them she’s had a vision and that she may know where their missing loved one
is—for a price, of course. Keisha's latest mark is Wendell Garfield, whose wife
disappeared a week ago. She's seen him on TV, pleading for his wife to come
home, or for whoever took her to let her go. Keisha tells Wendell her vision of
what might have happened. Unluckily for Keisha, her vision turns out to be
alarmingly close to the truth. As she wades deeper into the mystery, Keisha
inadvertently finds herself caught in a web of suspicion and violence that’s
much more complicated than she first thought—and which may end up with her own
disappearance… Also includes a preview of Linwood Barclay’s newest thriller,
Trust Your Eyes
Nighttime Is My Time Mary Higgins Clark 2004-04-06 From the "Queen of
Suspense," Mary Higgins Clark, comes a riveting tale of suspense, secrets, and
revenge. Historian Jean Sheridan returns to Cornwall-on-Hudson, New York,
excited about her twenty-year high-school reunion at Stonecroft Academy. But a
dear friend of hers soon becomes the fifth woman in the class to meet a sudden,
mysterious end. Then Jean receives a taunting fax about a child she gave up for
adoption, whose existence she had kept a secret but whose life may now be in
danger. For present at the reunion is The Owl, a murderer on a mission of
vengeance against women who once humiliated him...and Jean is his final
intended victim.
Elevator Pitch Linwood Barclay 2019-09-17 **INSTANT NATIONAL BESTSELLER** The
#1 bestselling Linwood Barclay returns with an edge-of-your-seat thriller that
does for elevators what Psycho did for showers and Jaws did for the beach—a
heart-pounding tale of terror and menace that will make you think twice the
next time you hit Up. It all begins on a Monday, when four people board an
elevator in a Manhattan ofﬁce tower. Each presses a button for their ﬂoor, but
the elevator proceeds, nonstop, to the top. Once there it pauses for a few
seconds, but the doors don't open. Instead, the elevator begins to descend
ﬂoor-by-ﬂoor. Then it plummets. Right to the bottom of the shaft. It appears to
be a random accident. . . . But on Tuesday, it happens again, in a different
Manhattan skyscraper. And then Wednesday brings yet another tragic high-rise
catastrophe. In only three days, one of the most vertical cities in the
world—and the nation's capital of media, ﬁnance and entertainment--is plunged
into chaos. Clearly, this is anything but random. This is a cold, calculated
bid to terrorize the city. And it's succeeding. Fearing for their lives,
thousands of men and women working in ofﬁces across the city refuse to leave
their homes. Commerce has slowed to a trickle. Emergency calls to the top ﬂoors
of apartment towers go unanswered. Who is behind this? Why are they doing it?
Are these deadly acts of sabotage somehow connected to a ﬁngerless body found
on the High Line? Two seasoned New York detectives and a straight-shooting
journalist race against time to uncover the truth before the city's newest, and
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tallest, residential tower has its ribbon-cutting on Friday night. With each
diabolical twist, Linwood Barclay ratchets up the tension, building to a
shattering finale. Elevator Pitch is a riveting tale of psychological suspense
that is all too plausible . . . and will chill you to the bone.
To Darkness and to Death Julia Spencer-Fleming 2006-05-30 Saturday, November
14, 5:00 A.M. In the small Adirondack town of Millers Kill, an old lumberman
sits in the dark with his gun across his knees. Not far away, an unemployed
logger sleeps off his bender from the night before. The owner of the town's
last paper mill tosses in his bed. And a young woman, one of three heirs to the
250,000-acre Great Camp, wakes alone in darkness, bound and gagged. Chief of
Police Russ Van Alstyne wants nothing more than a quiet day of hunting in the
mountains on his fiftieth birthday. His wife needs to have the town's new
luxury resort ready for its gala opening night. The Reverend Clare Fergusson
expects to spend the day getting St. Alban's Church ready for the bishop's
annual visit. Her long-distance suitor from New York expects some answers about
their relationship during his weekend in town. In Millers Kill, where everyone
knows everyone and all are part of an interconnected web of blood or
acquaintance, one person's troubles have a way of ensnaring others. What begins
as a simple case of a woman lost in the woods leads to a tangle of revenge,
blackmail, assault, kidnapping, and murder. As the hours tick by, Russ and
Clare struggle to make sense of their town's plunge into chaos---and their own
chaotic emotions. Something terrible waits in the ice-rimed mountains cradling
Millers Kill. Something that won't be content with just one death---or two. . .
Julia Spencer-Fleming continues her moving story of the way a small town, as
well as a great city, can harbor evil, and the struggle of two honest people to
deal with the ever-present threat of their feelings for one another.
Call the Devil by His Oldest Name Sallie Bissell 2014-09-08 Out of the
Darkness. Into the Fire . . . Haunted by the death of her mother, assistant
district attorney Mary Crow is obsessed with finding the man who holds the key
to this tragedy. When that same man kidnaps her infant goddaughter, Mary is
certain: the nightmare is beginning again. Following clues left along the
Cherokee Trail of Tears, Mary’s only chance to save her goddaughter is to hunt
the kidnapper in a lethal game of cat-and-mouse. As lives crack and crumble
around her, Mary must face a violent mystery in her family’s past . . . and a
killer who could be mistaken for the very devil himself. Call the Devil By His
Oldest Name is a tour de force of relentless suspense and heart-stopping menace
that will leave you breathless.
The Horned Man James Lasdun 2002 Framed for murder, Lawrence Miller--an
expatriate British professor--combs the streets of Manhattan and its
neighboring suburbs in a nightmarish pursuit of the perpetrators.
In the Bleak Midwinter Julia Spencer-Fleming 2007-04-01 It's a cold, snowy
December in the upstate New York town of Millers Kill, and newly ordained Clare
Fergusson is on thin ice as the first female priest of its small Episcopal
church. The ancient regime running the parish covertly demands that she prove
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herself as a leader. However, her blunt manner, honed by years as an army
pilot, is meeting with a chilly reception from some members of her congregation
and Chief of Police Russ Van Alystyne, in particular, doesn't know what to make
of her, or how to address "a lady priest" for that matter. The last thing she
needs is trouble, but that is exactly what she finds. When a newborn baby is
abandoned on the church stairs and a young mother is brutally murdered, Clare
has to pick her way through the secrets and silence that shadow that town like
the ever-present Adirondack mountains. As the days dwindle down and the
attraction between the avowed priest and the married police chief grows, Clare
will need all her faith, tenacity, and courage to stand fast against a killer's
icy heart. In the Bleak Midwinter is one of the most outstanding Malice
Domestic winners the contest has seen. The compelling atmosphere-the kind of
very cold and snowy winter that is typical of upstate New York-will make you
reach for another sweater. The characters are fully and believably drawn and
you will feel like they are your old friends and find yourself rooting for them
every step of the way.
Trust Your Eyes Linwood Barclay 2012-09-04 #1 international bestselling author
Linwood Barclay’s novels have been praised as “compelling” (The Associated
Press), “gripping” (The Wall Street Journal), and “fast-paced” (The Washington
Post). Now, Barclay returns with a thrilling story in which two brothers
suddenly find themselves pulled into a frightening vortex of power and murder…
Thomas Kilbride is a map-obsessed schizophrenic so affected that he rarely
leaves the self-imposed bastion of his bedroom. But with a computer program
called Whirl360.com, he travels the world while never so much as stepping out
the door. He pores over and memorizes the streets of the world. He examines
every address, as well as the people who are frozen in time on his computer
screen. Then he sees something that anyone else might have stumbled upon—but
has not—in a street view of downtown New York City: an image in a window. An
image that looks like a woman being murdered. Thomas’s brother, Ray, takes care
of him, cooking for him, dealing with the outside world on his behalf, and
listening to his intricate and increasingly paranoid theories. When Thomas
tells Ray what he has seen, Ray humors him with a half-hearted investigation.
But Ray soon realizes he and his brother have stumbled onto a deadly
conspiracy. And now they are in the crosshairs…
A Fountain Filled With Blood Julia Spencer-Fleming 2010-04-01 In In the Bleak
Midwinter, Julia Spencer-Fleming's Malice Domestic-winning first mystery,
Reverend Clare Fergusson was quickly introduced to a more eventful life than
she had expected after moving to the small town of Millers Kill in upstate New
York. But the Episcopal priest and former Army Air Force chopper pilot proved
to her flock—and to police chief Russ Van Alstyne—that she could cope with the
unexpected, even when it was as dire as murder. In this new adventure for the
two ill-matched friends (who are gamely resisting something beyond friendship),
evidence shows that a small town can hold just as much evil as the Wicked City.
The Chicago Tribune says "[Spencer-Fleming] pulls it off again" in A Fountain
Filled With Blood.
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One Cold Night Katia Lief 2011 "ONE COLD NIGHT SHE DISAPPEARED...." New York
Police detective Dave Strauss is haunted by the one case he couldn't solve. A
schoolgirl vanished off the streets of Brooklyn, with only a trail of blood and
a series of untraceable phone calls from "the Groom" hinting at her fate. Now
the cold dark night has engulfed another young girl--but this time she is part
of Daves family. He and his wife, Susan, know fourteen-year-old Lisa has not
run away, and they know her disappearance is not just a tragic coincidence. And
once the first phone call comes, they know she's not alone. Praise for
international bestseller Katia Liefs novels: "Mesmerizing." --Lisa Gardner
"Nail-biting suspense." --Richard Montanari "Taut, clean storytelling." -Publishers Weekly "A new force to reckon with in...suspense." --Donna Anders
"Suspense at a high level." --Midwest Book Review "Readers will want to read
more of this talented writers work." --New York Journal of Books".
Too Close to Home Linwood Barclay 2009-07-28 Critically acclaimed and
bestselling author Linwood Barclay brings terror closer than ever before in a
stunning thriller in which murder strikes in the place we should feel safest of
all…. In a quiet neighborhood, in the house next door, a family is brutally
murdered for no apparent reason. You can’t help thinking, It could have been
us. And you start to wonder: What if we’re next? Promise Falls isn’t the kind
of community where families are shot to death in their own homes. But how well
did Jim and Ellen Cutter really know their neighbors—or the darker secrets of
their small town? They don’t have to look further than their own marriage to
know that things aren’t always what they seem. Now the Cutters and their son,
Derek, must face the unthinkable: that a murderer isn’t just stalking too close
to home…but is inside it already.
Clouded Vision Linwood Barclay 2011 When a phony psychic's 'vision' hits too
close to the truth, someone is ready to kill to keep their secret safe
Fear the Worst Linwood Barclay 2009-08-11 “An uncomfortably plausible tale . .
. Barclay's pacing is impeccable. . . . A page-turner that keeps the reader
guessing until the end.”—Denver Post Tim Blake is an average guy. He sells
cars. He has an ex-wife who’s moved in with another man. It’s not a life
without hassles, but nothing will prepare him for when his daughter, Sydney,
vanishes into thin air. At the hotel where she supposedly worked, no one has
ever heard of her. Even her closest friends seem to be at a loss. As he
retraces Sydney’s steps, Tim discovers that the suburban Connecticut town he
always thought of as idyllic is anything but. What he doesn’t know is that his
every move is being watched. There are others who want to find Sydney as much
as Tim does. And the closer Tim comes to the truth, the closer he comes to
every parent’s worst nightmare—and the kind of evil only a parent’s love has a
chance in hell of stopping.
Dead Letters Caite Dolan-Leach 2018-02-06 A missing woman leads her twin sister
on a twisted scavenger hunt in this clever debut novel with eccentric,
dysfunctional characters who will keep you guessing until the end—for readers
of Luckiest Girl Alive and The Wife Between Us. Ava has her reasons for running
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away to Paris. But when she receives the shocking news that her twin sister,
Zelda, is dead, she is forced to return home to her family’s failing vineyard
in upstate New York. Knowing Zelda’s penchant for tricks and deception, Ava is
not surprised when she receives her twin’s cryptic message from beyond the
grave. Following her sister’s trail of clues, Ava immerses herself in Zelda’s
drama and her outlandish circle of friends and lovers, and soon finds herself
confronted with dark family legacies and twisted relationships. Is Zelda trying
to punish Ava for leaving? Or is she simply trying to write her own ending?
Caite Dolan-Leach’s debut thriller is a literary scavenger hunt for secrets
hidden everywhere from wine country to social media, and buried at the
dysfunctional heart of one utterly unforgettable family. Praise for Dead
Letters “Dolan-Leach writes like Paula Hawkins by way of Curtis
Sittenfeld.”—Amy Gentry, author of Good as Gone “A sharp, wrenching tale of the
true love only twins know . . . Dolan-Leach nimbly entwines the clever mystery
of Agatha Christie, the wit of Dorothy Parker, and the inebriated Gothic of
Eugene O’Neill.”—Kirkus Reviews “A smart, dazzling mystery . . . Dolan-Leach
revels in toying with both Ava and her audience . . . and the result is
captivating.”—Publishers Weekly (starred review) “Draws you in like you are
part of the story itself, living and breathing alongside the compelling
characters as they uncover the dark secrets of their complicated family.”—Wendy
Walker, author of All Is Not Forgotten “Push-pull tension . . . This book is
wine-soaked yet lucid, comforting and frightening, asking the big questions
about intimacy and loyalty.”—Caroline Kepnes, author of You
Far From True Linwood Barclay 2016-04-21 BOOK 2 OF 3 It began with Broken
Promise. Now the mystery deepens in the second of the Promise Falls trilogy. A
freak accident has killed Lucy Brighton's father. And when she goes to his
house, she's convinced that someone has broken in. She asks private
investigator Cal Weaver to look into it - but isn't prepared for what he'll
find. Cal discovers a secret 'playroom' in the basement, complete with video
equipment, and it looks as though there's a missing recording. How does the
stolen DVD connect to the other disturbing events that are happening in the
town? As Cal investigates further, and more people start dying in mysterious
circumstances, it's clear that someone is targeting Promise Falls. But who and how far will they go? *** Praise for Linwood Barclay 'Nothing is more
satisfying than tucking into a new Linwood Barclay novel' Shari Lapena, author
of The Couple Next Door 'A suspense master' Stephen King 'One of the best
thriller writers in the world' Mark Billingham 'Seamless, breathless and
relentlessly paced' Mirror
No Time for Goodbye Linwood Barclay 2007-09-25 Fourteen-year-old Cynthia Bigge
woke one morning to discover that her entire family–mother, father,brother–had
vanished. No note, no trace, no return. Ever. Now, twenty-five years later,
she’ll learn the devastating truth. Sometimes it’s better not to know. . . .
Cynthia is happily married with a young daughter, a new family. But the story
of her old family isn’t over. A strange car in the neighborhood, untraceable
phone calls, ominous “gifts”–someone has returned to her hometown to finish
what was started twenty-five years ago. And no one’s innocence is guaranteed,
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not even her own. By the time Cynthia discovers her killer’s shocking identity,
it will again be too late . . . even for goodbye. BONUS: This edition includes
an excerpt from Linwood Barclay's No Safe House.
The False Friend Myla Goldberg 2011-08-23 Twenty years after Celia’s best
friend, Djuna, went missing, memories of that terrible day come rushing
back—including the lie Celia remembers having told to conceal her role in
Djuna’s disappearance. But when Celia returns to her hometown to confess the
truth, her family and childhood friends recall that day very differently. As
Celia learns more about what may or may not have happened, she becomes
increasingly uncertain whom she should trust. In The False Friend, Myla
Goldberg—bestselling author of Bee Season—brilliantly explores the cruelty of
children, the unreliability of memory, and the unpredictable forces that shape
our adult selves.
I've Got You Under My Skin Mary Higgins Clark 2014-04-01 In this gripping #1
New York Times bestseller from Queen of Suspense Mary Higgins Clark, a
Manhattan ER doctor is brazenly murdered in front of his young son in a city
playground. Five years later, his killer is still at large. When Laurie Moran’s
husband was brutally murdered, only three-year-old Timmy saw the face of his
father’s killer. Five years later his piercing blue eyes still haunt Timmy’s
dreams. Laurie is haunted by more—the killer’s threat to her son as he fled the
scene: “Tell your mother she’s next, then it’s your turn…” Now Laurie is
dealing with murder again, this time as the producer of a true-crime, cold-case
television show. The series will launch with the twenty-year-old unsolved
murder of Betsy Powell. Betsy, a socialite, was found suffocated in her bed
after a gala celebrating the graduation of her daughter and three friends. The
sensational murder was news nationwide. Reopening the case in its lavish
setting and with the cooperation of the surviving guests that night, Laurie is
sure to have a hit on her hands. But when the estranged friends begin filming,
it becomes clear each is hiding secrets…small and large. And a pair of blue
eyes is watching events unfold, too…
Wrong Place, Wrong Time Andrea Kane 2009-10-13 Sally Montgomery anticipated a
romantic weekend getaway. What she got instead was a nightmare of unrelenting
terror. The murder of her companion and the torching of their cabin sends Sally
into hiding—from the police, who believe she's a suspect . . . and from the
killer, who wants her dead. Desperate and alone in the woods, Sally has nowhere
to run and nowhere to turn—except to her ex-husband, former NYPD detectiveturned-private investigator Pete Montgomery, and their daughter Devon, who
inherited her father's investigative instincts. Devon's search for the truth
takes her dangerously close to the powerful Pierson clan and its enigmatic heir
apparent, Blake Pierson. But with Olympic show-jumping gold at stake and his
family's empire threatened, whose side is Blake on? Time is rapidly running out
for Devon. Racing the clock, she must prove her mother's innocence and
outmaneuver the killer before her tactics put her in the wrong place, and one
more step will mean certain death.
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Look Both Ways Linwood Barclay 2022-06-07 Inspired by his decades-long love of
cars, internationally bestselling author Linwood Barclay envisions a world in
which automotive technology outpaces our wildest dreams—and our darkest
nightmares— in a gripping new novel of? action and? suspense These headlights
are watching you… ? The media have descended on Garrett Island, a small,
isolated community that is the setting of a visionary experiment. All the
residents’ cars were sent to the mainland and for the past month the islanders
have been “driving” the Arrival, a revolutionary autonomous vehicle. With a
simple voice command, an Arrival will take you wherever you want to go and,
because the fleet is networked and aware of one another, car travel is now 100%
safe. The future, it seems, has arrived. As the excitement reaches a fever
pitch, Sandra Montrose – islander, single mom, and public relations executive –
prepares for Arrival Inc.’s flashy press event. Sandra is more than ready for
this new world. Her husband died after falling asleep at the wheel and she’s
relieved that her two teens, Archie and Katie, will never need driver’s
licenses. But as the celebratory day gets underway, disaster strikes. A
visiting journalist has vanished, possibly murdered. Before long, the Arrivals
run amok, no longer taking orders from their passengers. They’re starting to
organize. They’re beginning to hunt. And they seem hell-bent on killing any
human they encounter. Is this all just a tragic accident, a technological
malfunction with deadly consequences? Or were the vehicles programmed to act
this way in a cruel act of corporate sabotage? Or could it be that the Arrivals
have a mind of their own? Fasten your seatbelts – it’s going to be a bumpy ride
Pyres Derek Nikitas 2008-12-09 Punky Lucia Moberg turns sixteen in a week. She
steals CDs from stores, argues with Mom, pines for the rebel boy next door. But
adolescence ends fast in a mall parking lot when Luc's professor father is shot
dead in an apparent botched stickup. The killer flees, and so ignites an
inferno that will engulf all the women it touches: a mother whose domestic life
is shrouded in darkness, a pregnant outlaw desperate for a secure life, a
dogged family cop atoning for her own family's collapse, and Lucia herself,
caught in the peril and violence that surrounds her.
All the Way Home Wendy Corsi Staub 2000-04-01 Ten years after her family was
torn apart by the disappearance of her older sister, Rory Connelly returns to
her hometown in upstate New York, but her summer vacation is soon threatened by
family upheaval and the disappearance of another young girl.
Broken Promise Linwood Barclay 2015-07-28 From New York Times bestselling
author Linwood Barclay comes an explosive novel set in the peaceful small town
of Promise Falls, where secrets can always be buried—but never forgotten… After
his wife’s death and the collapse of his newspaper, David Harwood has no choice
but to uproot his nine-year-old son and move back into his childhood home in
Promise Falls, New York. David believes his life is in free fall, and he can’t
find a way to stop his descent. Then he comes across a family secret of epic
proportions. A year after a devastating miscarriage, David’s cousin Marla has
continued to struggle. But when David’s mother asks him to check on her, he’s
horrified to discover that she’s been secretly raising a child who is not her
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own—a baby she claims was a gift from an “angel” left on her porch. When the
baby’s real mother is found murdered, David can’t help wanting to piece
together what happened—even if it means proving his own cousin’s guilt. But as
he uncovers each piece of evidence, David realizes that Marla’s mysterious
child is just the tip of the iceberg. Other strange things are happening.
Animals are found ritually slaughtered. An ominous abandoned Ferris wheel seems
to stand as a warning that something dark has infected Promise Falls. And
someone has decided that the entire town must pay for the sins of its past…in
blood.
The Accident Linwood Barclay 2011-08-09 “If you like Harlan Coben, you’ll love
Linwood Barclay.” —Peter Robinson, author of Bad Boy Glen Garber, a contractor,
has seen his business shaken by the housing crisis, and now his wife, Sheila,
is taking a business course at night to increase her chances of landing a goodpaying job. But she should have been home by now. With their eight-yearold
daughter sleeping soundly, Glen soon finds his worst fears confirmed: Sheila
and two others have been killed in a car accident. Grieving and in denial, Glen
resolves to investigate the accident himself—and begins to uncover layers of
lawlessness beneath the placid surface of their Connecticut suburb, secret
after dangerous secret behind the closed doors. Propelled into a vortex of
corruption and illegal activity, pursued by mysterious killers, and confronted
by threats from neighbors he thought he knew, Glen must take his own desperate
measures and go to terrifying new places in himself to avenge his wife and
protect his child. “The writing is crisp; the twists are jolting and completely
unexpected.”—Stephen King, Entertainment Weekly “Fast-paced and with an
irresistible blend of suspense and tension.”—Tucson Citizen
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